Curwensville BPW
The Village Gossip
AUGUST 2020
Greetings Ladies: 

Meeting for August 27th will be held on Chidboy’s Porch at 6:00 p.m.  Bring your favor dish to share.  If Chidboys are busy we will move the meeting to Mary Kay’s house on Lippert Street at 6:00 p.m.  

We will have the budget for review.  Also, to be discussed will be goals and the new State President’s Project.  We will need to talk about the rest of the year’s meetings. 

Installation of officers will be held.  If your dues are not paid please come to the meeting and talk to Mary Kay.  Mary Kay will report on the Jesse Tree and what our needs are.
 
Please try to make the meeting.

DISTRICT NEWS

The District Meeting, for the fall, will be held October 10, 2020 at Juniata County.  The meeting will be held at Port Royal Community Building.  This meeting will be in person as the building has lots of room to social distance.

District Director Michelle has asked the following questions of the club:  What three goals does our club have for the new year, and what date would be good for Director Michelle to attend our meeting in the fall.

The District will host 4 or 5 virtual sessions to cover the new individual Development course.  These meetings will be on Sudays.


STATE NEWS

The State had it’s Summer Board meeting by Zoom on August 15th from 9 a.m. until Noon.  Priscilla, Barb and Sandy were on the meeting.  Thank you ladies for your support.  Convention due and Liability insurance were on the agenda.

Bylaw changes and Social Media updates fundraisers and Newsletters.

Wonderful presentation from the State Project Twilight Wish and how to work on this project. 

Sandy
